
Transport Department’s Yau Tong
Driving Test Centre to be relocated
next Tuesday

     The Transport Department (TD) today (June 28) reminded members of the
public that the Yau Tong Driving Test Centre will be relocated to Shop G60
and G61, Ka Fat Arcade, 3 Ka Wing Street, Yau Tong next Tuesday (July 2)
(please refer to the attached map for details).  All driving test
arrangements will not be affected by the relocation.
 
     For enquiries, please call TD's Driving Test Appointment Office at 2771
7723.
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